
Mid and East Antrim Council receives
an update on road infrastructure
projects for 2024

Members of the Neighbourhood and Communities Committee of Mid and East Antrim
Borough Council received an update from the Department for Infrastructure
regarding road maintenance and improvement works in the council area, for the
years 2023/24 and 2024/25.

‘Radical system-wide change needed in
maternity services’

Co-ordinated system-wide change is urgently needed to radically improve
maternity care in Northern Ireland, an independent review has found.

Research vessel to aid monitoring of
blue green algae on Lough Neagh

DAERA Minister Andrew Muir visited Ballyronan Marina to officially handover
the research vessel “Salar” from DAERA to the Agri-Food and Biosciences
Institute (AFBI), to aid with their research programme into blue green algae
in Lough Neagh.

Review of the Northern Ireland
Curriculum announced

Education Minister Paul Givan has announced a Review of the Northern Ireland
Curriculum as part of his Department’s response to the findings of the
Independent Review of Education.
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Givan responds to Independent Review
of Education

Education Minister Paul Givan has set out his Department’s response to the
recommendations and findings of the Independent Review of Education in
Northern Ireland.
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